
Newcomers Board  1997-98 

 
EXECUTIVE OFFICERS 

  
President                Karen Cano 
Vice President        Beth Hudkins 
Secretary               Marian Russell  
Treasurer               Peggy Esber 
Luncheons             Jan Samuels and Ilene Cohen 
Membership          Mary Hionis and Jacqueline Tucker 
Programs               June Rynne and Ursula Summey 
Newsletter             
Mailing    Patty Woolsey and Bea Balnys 
  
  

COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS  
  
  
Book Club   Victoria Alden 
Bridge                   Mary Wollaston 
Chat Club   Shelly Pratt 
Directory   Nancy Hughes 
Explorers               Suzanne Boyer, Myrna Marshall and Karen Johnson-Brilliot 
Golf    Marilyn Goldberg 
Home Dining   Victoria Alden 
Tennis   Myrna Marshall and Kay Reed 
TGIF    Irene Price, Kazuko Arima and Tokiko Kato 
Mailing   Shiori Okazaki 
Phones   Celia Best 
Publicity   Christine Earl 
Sunshine   Kay Reed 
Historian   Christine Earl 
Wine and Dine  Vicki Thomas, Tita Weir, Carla Proctor and Greta Hansen 
  


